
Town of Mendon 

Board of Health 

20 Main St. Mendon 

Minutes for  

November 16, 2016 
 

Chairman Andy Fiske called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. 

 

Present: Alan Greenberg - Vice Chairman, Tom Fichtner - BOH Member 

 

Location – Board of Health Office– 20 Main Street, Mendon, MA 01756 

 

35 Milford Street – The Board met with David Andelman from the Mendon Twin Drive-In for 

an update on the pending installation of new septic system. Mr. Andelman informed the Board 

That there is still ongoing legal action involving the previous owners.  He is hopeful these issues 

will be settled by March or April 2017.  He told the Board that they have two contractors that 

have submitted quotes for the installation of the new septic system.  They are looking to get a 

third one. Their plan is the have the new system installed with a start date of October 15, 2018 

and the system completed December 15, 2018.  The Board was agreeable to that time line but 

stated that they would like a formal written agreement, which Mr. Andelman was fine with. To 

note, the current system poses no environmental health risk & regular pumping is occurring as 

needed. 

 

80 Uxbridge Road – The Board approved a conditional approval for the new well to be installed 

as long and as a BOH member or the Health Agent (Lenny Izzo) is present to verify the distance 

from the tight tank to the new well and the property line to the new well. 

 

The Board discussed possibly contacting a Title V inspector like Chris Lanoue, John Gibson or 

Harry Stewart to help with looking at the school leach field. 

 

Alan made a motion to approve the minutes from August 31, September 14 and October 6.  Tom 

seconds the motion.  All members agreed. 

 

Next meeting will be November 30, 2016. 

 

Tom made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Alan seconds the motion.  All members agreed.  

Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m. 


